

# Team













PCSO's Jason Green, Kirsty Flicker & Paul Baxter













### Burglary Update

Three young men aged 13, 14 and 15, all from the local area, were arrested on Sunday January 17 2010 in connection with a burglary. All three have been released on police bail pending further enquiries.

In a separate incident, two young men aged 13 and 16 from the local area were arrested on the same day in connection with another burglary. Both have been released on conditional police bail pending further enquiries.

In a further incident, a 23-year-old man was arrested on Friday January 15 2010 in connection with four burglaries in the area since December 2009. He has been given police bail pending further enquiries.

Please find some advice below or for further information please go to the website given below.



- Lock up and set the alarm in the evening as well as when you go out.
- Seem in when you're out by setting a timer switch to turn the lights on at dusk.
- Post code your valuables and register them for free at www.immobilise.com – it could help convict a burglar and return your property.
- Keep your keys and handbag or wallet hidden safely out of sight.
- · Join or set up Neighbourhood Watch.
- Call police immediately if you see anything you think is suspicious.
- Make sure ladders and tools are secured otherwise a thief could use them to break into your home.

# Current PACT

# Priorities

- 1. Littering and underage drinking in the lanes behind Holy Trinity Primary School.
- 2. Littering in ponds and lakes on the Three Brooks Nature reserve.
- Parking on double yellow lines in Pear Tree Road between 12 and 1pm.

# Next Meeting:

Date & Time: 4th May 2010 at

7pm

Location:

Bradley Stoke

Community School



Do you feel speeding is a problem in Bradley Stoke? Do you wish to help the Neighbourhood Policing Team? We are looking for volunteers to set up a Bradley Stoke Speedwatch. If you are interested or want more information, then please contact a member of the team on the details below.

# View the website at: www.avonandsomerset.police.uk

#### In the community:

PCSO Kirsty Flicker has been spending time talking to the children at The Covey in Bradley Stoke.

Kirsty Flicker and PC Claire Fletcher met the St John's Ambulance group to speak about various issues and answer any questions asked.

All 3 PCSO's have been holding various bike marking over the Christmas period. These included a joint venture from PCSO Paul Baxter and Giant Store at the Willow Brook Centre. This will continue into the New Year with PCSO Jason Green working alongside Sustrans (sustainable transport charity) to deliver Bike Marking to various primary schools including St Mary's Primary school on 10<sup>th</sup> February 2010 and Bowsland Primary School on 12<sup>th</sup> March.

PC Steve Palmer has been working hard with all members of the Stoke Pubwatch over the Christmas period. This included a new member joining the scheme, Little Stoke Social Club.

## Crimestoppers



## Officer Contact Details

PC 1631 Steve Palmer: 07919 628 620 PC 3540 Claire Fletcher: 07825 175 304 PCSO 8608 Jason Green: 07795 390 262 PCSO 8468 Kirsty Flicker: 07825 388 925 PCSO 7226 Paul Baxter: 07825 256 303

You can email us at: SSNFilton@avonandsomerset.police.uk

All general enquiries, ring 0845 456 7000

If a crime is in progress, ring 999

